
Summary Notice 
APPLICATION FOR OUTDOOR EVENT LICENCE 

REF: OEL 04/2020 
 

Series of concerts in St Anne’s Park, Dublin on the 3rd or 6th June 2022 (TBC), 
Saturday 4th June and Sunday 5th June 2022  

 
 
Michael Slattery Associates on behalf of MCD Productions have submitted revised 
arrangements/dates and updated event management plans/documents to Dublin City 
Council in respect of outdoor event licence application Reference OEL 04/2020 for the 
proposed event; Series of three concerts in St Anne’s Park, Dublin on the 3rd or 6th June 
(TBC), Saturday 4th June and Sunday 5th June 2022. 
 
These Revised updated event management plans and documents have been submitted 
in line with the Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage guidelines and 
Part XVI of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended).  
 
The events will comprise of live music entertainment to be held in St Anne’s Park, Dublin 
with a capacity per day in the order of c.20,000 people. 
 
Notification informing the public of the proposed revised date(s) for the event, the venue 
and any further information was placed in newspapers on the 22nd February 2022.  
 
The updated event licence application/ revised updated event management plans and 
documents may be inspected at the offices of Dublin City Council during office hours, for 
a 5 week period from the date of receipt of the application.  
 
The updated event licence application/revised updated event management plans and 
documents relating to the event as outlined above can be viewed and inspected at 
Dublin City Council’s planning public counter, Block 4, Ground Floor, Civic Offices, by 
appointment during office hours (09:00 – 16:30hrs). Please contact (01) 2223114 if you 
wish to arrange an appointment. 
 
Article 190 (Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended in 2015) states 
that (1) Any person may make a submission or observation in writing to the local 
authority in respect of an application within 3 weeks of the receipt of the application by 
the local authority. (2) A submission or observation under sub-article (1) shall not be 
considered by the local authority unless it— (i) states the name of the person or 
organisation making the submission or observation, and (ii) indicates the residential or 
business address to which any correspondence relating to the application should be 
sent. 
 
Observations can be sent by post to Dublin City Council, Planning & Property 
Development Department, Outdoor Event Licencing Section, Block 4, Floor 2, Civic 
Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8 or by e-mail to john.downey@dublincity.ie (and copied to 

graham.kiersey@dublincity.ie). 
 
Receipt of the updated application documents by the local authority:  4th March 2022 

 
Deadline for Observations: 24th March 2022 
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